
DPCA Field Trip 
 
Please join our next field trip on Friday, October 7, 2011. 
(Rain date will be Sunday, October 9, 2011).  
 
We'll be photographing buildings/architecture and street scenes in downtown 
Annapolis. Since we'll need to have long exposures for most of our shots, a 
tripod is recommended - please bring any extra tripods to share. 
 
Plan to meet at the benches next to the Market House by City Dock (directly 
out from the Hard Bean Cafe) at 6:30 pm. Sunset is at 6:39 pm.  
 
When we're done (about 8:30 ish), the plan is to head over to Chick and 
Ruth’s for photo sharing and maybe some food. 
 
Please contact me by email or at 410-903-5088 if you have any concerns, 
 
Matt 
VP Field Trips 


